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Dear Praying Friends,

As we review this past year, God laid on our hearts Ephesians 3:20, 

Now unto Him who is able to do immeasurably more than all we ask

or imagine, according to His power that is at work with us, to him 

be glory in the church and in Christ Jesus throughout all generations, 

forever and ever! Amen.

Immeasurably more - what an incredible promise from our Lord and Savior. And

The Prayer Covenant is experiencing it - not in the way the world measures more;

not in financial resources, but in life-giving fruit that will last throughout eternity.

God blessed us with an incredible group of gifted leaders passionate about

reaching the children and youth of their nations for Jesus Christ. Many of our

leaders have been with us since the early years of the Prayer Covenant (TPC) for

Children. Their faithfulness and commitment is bearing abundant fruit.

TPC isn’t about passing out prayer cards or distributing resources to children at a

one-off event. It is about discipleship—day in and day out—reaching and teaching

children in some of the most vulnerable communities abroad and here at home. If

there was ever a time our children needed to know and understand the teachings

of Jesus Christ—to learn His character—His love, grace, compassion, forgiveness…

it is now. The confusion over identity; the immoral, twisted teaching our children

are receiving is demonic and a deadly trap by Satan that will lead to an eternity of

separation from God. It’s critical to remember, “Children don’t know who they are

until they know Whose they are."

I was once asked, “How do you know the teaching will last?” My answer is the

same, There is no intimacy with God without prayer. When you disciple the heart of a

child—connecting them to the One who has all power—teaching them to pray all

God desires for them, He will become the One they run to and their best friend.
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 MAKING DISCIPLES AMONG THE CHILDREN AND THE YOUTH OF THE NATIONS



Taken from a recent article: 

"Barna said the coming five years represent a prime time for biblical Christians to add

direction and value to culture by strategically and intentionally introducing God’s ways

and truths into what is presently a turbulent cultural moment.

...Over the past 30 years, belief in the God of the Bible—a loving, omnipotent, and

morally unyielding being—has sharply declined. Currently, about half of U.S. adults

believe in the biblical God, but fewer worship or follow Him. The fastest-growing faith

segment, the “Don’ts,” includes those who don’t know, believe, or care about God’s

existence.... Barna began measuring worldview in the 1990s, the incidence of a biblical

worldview in America has steadily declined, with just 4% of adults, 2% of parents of

preteens, 1% of teenagers, and only 37% of Christian-church pastors holding a biblical

worldview. Meanwhile, Syncretism—a worldview blending multiple philosophies for

personal satisfaction—dominates, with 92% of Americans adhering to it—a trend that is

likely to grow as biblical teaching loses cultural influence.”
https://www.arizonachristian.edu/2025/01/22/barna_crc_research_reveal_12_trends_that-will_shape_faith_and_culture_in_2025/

What you will find in our 2024 year-end report:

Testimonies of life transformation from children and pastors;

We just completed 5 years of LQE (Last Quarter Evangelism on the African

continent—discipling and releasing children as Gospel messengers);

Flourishing partnerships in SE Asia with Campus Crusade for Christ’s Church

Planting Movement;

New European countries/language translations;

New resources - Unshakeable Truths - The Prayer Covenant for Teens recently

launched and so much more!

Please accept our heartfelt thanks for your commitment to make disciples among the

children and youth of the nations. When you pray for our leaders and the

children/youth we are ministering to and when you give, you are impacting the world

for Jesus and following His last command given to His disciples.

Together, let us make disciples of all nations…teaching them to obey everything I have

commanded you. And surely I am with you always, to the very end of the age. (Matthew

28:19,20)

With every blessing,
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Candy Marballi
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SUMMARY HIGHLIGHTSSUMMARY HIGHLIGHTS

9,200,000
PEOPLE REACHED WITH THE GOSPEL
THROUGH THE PRAYER COVENANT 
& ALL  AFRICA BAPTIST  FELLOWSHIP
PARTNERSHIP  DURING (LQE)  
LAST QUARTER EVANGELISM 

72,155
*DECIS IONS TO FOLLOW JESUS
* (ONLY  FEW COUNTRIES  TAKE  RECORD OF  THIS  DATA)

86
PARTNER COUNTRIES

10,910
LEADERS TRAINED

9.8 MILLION CHILDREN
*impacted with The Prayer Covenant 
discipleship resources since 2014

369,639
cards distributed 

65,644
booklets distributed 

4,259
books distributed

“For the earth will be filled with the knowledge of the glory 
of the LORD as the waters cover the sea”

- Habakkuk 2:14

305,758
CHILDREN AND YOUTH DISCIPLED

3,200
lost sheep tracts distributed

*(EXCLUDING LAST  QUARTER EVANGEL ISM IMPACT)

2,500
coloring books distributed



“Whoever welcomes one of
these little children in my
name welcomes me; and
whoever welcomes me does
not welcome me but the one
who sent me.”
- Mark 9:37



AFRICAAFRICA

We are excited to celebrate the fifth year of Last
Quarter Evangelism (LQE) on the African
continent.
Once again, multitudes of children and youth were
equipped and mobilized throughout 39 countries
in Africa to share the gospel through various
evangelistic outreaches.
LQE takes place each year from October 1st to
December 31st, in partnership with All Africa
Baptist Fellowship (AABF) and GO Movement. It
was birthed from the prayers of children in 2020
and since then has been faithfully leading
evangelistic outreaches throughout Africa each
year.
This year the theme was, “Jesus is the Living
Water,” taken from John 4:14 and 15. 
It was implemented through one-on-one gospel
sharing and/or inviting people to church as well 

Last Quarter Evangelism 2024Last Quarter Evangelism 2024

as group activities like door-to-door evangelism,
hospital visits and in the front yard or forecourts
of churches so they could share the Gospel
withthose who passed by. 
Three categories of people were involved in these
outreaches: children’s ministry leaders, child
evangelists and children intercessors. 
For example, in Kaduna, Nigeria, over 200 children
under five years of age were able to carry out the
forecourt evangelism model and preach to
passers-by, singing songs of salvation with joy to
attract other children and the community at large.
LQE demonstrated the incredible power of God
through young people. 
Men and women were moved to tears as children
boldly proclaimed the Gospel of Jesus Christ
through their streets. 
The events sparked a spiritual awakening—stirring
gifts in the children and opening new doors for
future missional activities.



The Prayer Covenant Leader, Pastor Emmanuel printed
TPC evangelism cards and trained a group of children and
youth during 3-day retreat which led them to LQE
outreach.

TOGOTOGO

“There is no reason for us to cease thanking the Lord for His
gift of The Prayer Covenant ministry. Our children are
becoming powerful instruments of the Gospel of Christ. We
are surprised by places where they are capable of stepping
in for souls winning. Places where adults have no chance to
talk about their faith, children have no limit.  In our
outreach with children, they shared their faith with Fullah
children. Fullah are known as a highly Muslim people.
Kadijah is part of these Fullah children.  After some days,
she reached out to the Spouse of Rev. Mark. She said that
she is now a secret Christian believer. Because as a
teenager, she has no opportunity to choose her religion. She
said she will keep pretending going to Mosque until she
stands on her own. She wished she could attend our
teenagers’ retreat on the 8th- 10th November, 2024, but
she didn’t received permission from her parents.
We are motivated and encouraged to see how the Lord is
using children to save people. It is the outcome of the
resources they got out of The Prayer Covenant teachings
and resources.” (testimony from a leader)

Last Quarter Evangelism 2024Last Quarter Evangelism 2024

CC
ONVERSION STORY OF KADI JAHONVERSION STORY OF KADI JAH

CENTRAL AFRICAN REPUBLICCENTRAL AFRICAN REPUBLIC
Our Brothers and Sisters from Central African
Republic were very committed to the LQE
program. They used various ways to gather
people in order to reach out to them with the
Gospel of Jesus Christ. They used soccer and
other sports, dance performances and other
creative and artistic methods.

CONVERSION STORY OF KADI JAHCONVERSION STORY OF KADI JAH

ZAMBIAZAMBIA

In Togo, the LQE program was implemented in
various places through a series of activities.
Children were involved in training and forecourt
evangelism.
The picture below shows Pastor Paul teaching
children how they can use the Prayer Covenant
prayer card to evangelize their friends.

While some of the children were preaching the
gospel, another group, led by Sister Debora, was
singing and praising God to draw people to them
so that they could hear the Gospel. Through the
praise of children and infants you have
established a stronghold against your enemies,
to silence the foe and the avenger. (Psalm 8:2)

TWO DANCING EVANGELISM PROGRAMS REPORTED:  IN THE
FIRST PROGRAM, THEY REACHED ABOUT 500 SOULS,

IN THE SECOND ONEBOUT 900 SOULS WERE REACHED

Central African Republic

Church forecourt operation, Togo

Children’s training, Togo

Children’s evangelistic march, Nigeria

Street evangelism, Zambia



“I praise you because 
I am fearfully and 

wonderfully made”
-Psalm 139:14



In 2024, Pakistan Sunday School ministry, our
partner since 2018, has equipped children and youth
workers, through training courses and much needed
resources to effectively lead Sunday schools and
youth groups. The trained leaders organized sports
and games outreach events for the children of all age
groups across the country focusing on areas still
unreached with the Gospel, promoting their holistic
development. In 2023, the Jaranwala Incident
involved a devastating attack on over 100 Christian
families, where homes and churches were burned,
leaving the community displaced and traumatized. In
response to the Jaranwala incident, it was provided
spiritual care, material support and community
engagement. Through the Kids TV ministry,
thousands of children and youth nationwide were
reached, fostering evangelism and discipleship
across communities. 
In 2024: 1,243 ministry workers received TPC
training  and 20,927 children were discipled through  
TPC programs and resources. Children received
25,844 booklets and 26,013 prayer cards.

“My name is Neha, and I am 12 years old, living in small town. I used to think that everything happens
according to God’s plan and will, so I wondered why we needed to pray. My perspective changed when my
Sunday school teacher taught us about the importance of prayer from “The Prayer Covenant” booklet. My
teacher explained that prayer is a powerful weapon in our spiritual battles against challenges, hardships
and temptations. Teacher also taught us that while God is the creator of everything and His will guides all
things, prayer is our way to communicate directly with Him. From “The Prayer Covenant,” I learnt that even
a simple, one-sentence prayer holds great significance if it’s offered sincerely and with faith. Now I
understand that prayer is a vital part of our lives and have found the answer to my question, “Why should we
pray?”

PAKISTAN

TESTIMONY FROM A CHILDTESTIMONY FROM A CHILD

TESTIMONY FROM A PASTORTESTIMONY FROM A PASTOR
“My name is Daud Shahzad, and I serve as a Pastor
at Philadelphia Pentecostal Church Rawalpindi. Our
church oversees four Sunday Schools in different
neighborhoods. Recognizing that many of our young
students were hesitant to pray, I consistently
encouraged our teachers to emphasize the
significance and power of prayer. Fortunately, we
connected with the Pakistan Sunday School
Ministry, who provided valuable training for our
teachers and introduced us to “The Prayer
Covenant”. This curriculum proved to be incredibly
effective. After implementing the new approach, I
observed a remarkable transformation in the
children of our Sunday schools. They now pray
confidently and naturally, without any hesitance.
The Prayer Empowerment Program has profoundly
strengthened the prayer life of our children. I am
deeply grateful to PSSM for introducing us to TPC
for fostering such a positive change in our young
learners.”



We are immensely grateful to God for the
growing impact of the Prayer Covenant in India.
With the help of our local partners, over the last
few years, nearly half a million children have
been reached and discipled in India through The
Prayer Covenant. Our India team is focused on
raising awareness of TPC so that every church
adopts and includes it in their Sunday School
curriculum. Each year tens of thousands of
Christian children are mobilized to share the
gospel with their non-Christian friends and invite
them to Teens Club and church. Children were
able to use TPC prayer cards to find prayer
partners and share their spiritual journey.
Churches have been able to move beyond
Sunday school. Teen clubs and youth clubs have
been adopted as a result of Prayer Covenant
initiatives in many Churches.

INDIA

TESTIMONY FROM A CHILDTESTIMONY FROM A CHILD

TESTIMONY FROM A CHILDTESTIMONY FROM A CHILD
“My name is Ramya I am
studying 8th class. I go to
a children's program at a
church near my house.
There they will tell the
story of the song and then
we will all play together.
They taught me how to
talk to the Jesus like
father. I started praying
by saying the words on
this prayer card.
Now I pray daily. I pray both morning and evening. I told
my mother about this and we are praying together. I
have told my friends. Sometimes I pray with them too.”

“My name is Gayathri, I am studying in 6th standard, I attended a children's program
last week. Everything they said was good and they told about Jesus through the
puppet. He came into the world for me and died on the cross for my sins and forgave
all my sins and I believe that. Now I have become Jesus' child. Jesus taught us to
make a prayer covenant with the Father and I say and pray that prayer agreement
every day. I feel happy when I finish praying. I know a change in me. I have been
telling my friends about the prayer I have learned. Thank you Father Jesus.”

Some churches have experimented for the first time
with children becoming missionaries, able to
influence and engage their non-Christian friends and
parents, which has led to an increase in the number
of those attending Sunday school.



God is moving in miraculous ways and
the Gospel is powerfully at work in the
MENA (Middle East and North Africa)
regions of the world. In these times many
are claiming Jesus as their Savior.
Since we began our work in the Middle
East in 2017, our partners have been
conducting training and discipleship
work in sensitive countries across the 

Arab world. This intentionally blurred image shows one of the The Prayer Covenant training program that
our Middle East partner organized in 2024 in Cairo and Upper Egypt for 250 children's ministry leaders,
who collectively impact the lives of approximately 5,000 children.
Another training took place at another location that we cannot mention for security reasons, to provide
house church leaders with The Prayer Covenant programs. We plead your prayers for the Middle East for
abundant and lasting fruits from these training programs and for God to be glorified in these crucial areas
of the world!

The Prayer Covenant is blessed to be a member of
Global Alliance of Church Multiplication (GACX). 
"GACX is a global alliance of churches and mission
organizations committed to the vision of a healthy,
multiplying, and sustainable church for every
1,000 people on earth. 

SOUTH ASIA  &SOUTH ASIA  &
SOUTH EAST ASIASOUTH EAST ASIA

These churches will be located in every relational network - every village, neighborhood, high-rise, or
digital space.” For more information, please see: https://gacx.io/about/framework. 

On January 25th, 2025, GACX published a wonderful article (after reading our newsletter highlighting
our partnership with Campus Crusade for Christ). They reached out to Carol and myself and we wish to
share their article with you in its entirety. 

“When we collaborate, we reflect the dynamics of the Body of Christ. We steward God-given opportunities
and resources entrusted to individuals and/or organizations producing increased teamwork and giving
greater glory to our God. It’s a way of celebrating the strengths and contributions of one another and
accomplishing much more than doing it alone.” - Carol Magno GCM Philippines

Secret leader’s training in Egypt



SOUTH ASIA  &SOUTH ASIA  &
SOUTH EAST ASIASOUTH EAST ASIA

A conversation that started at the GACX Forum
2019, has now led to a partnership that has seen
over 400 connections between churches,
ministries, and volunteers across the Philippines
and 10 countries across Southeast and South
Asia. In 2019, Carol with Global Church
Movements (GCM) was praying for God’s
leadership as to how to involve the children in
prayer mobilization, a prompting related to the
Great Commission. The Prayer Covenant for
Children authored by Candy Marballi became
God’s answer to prayer. The curriculum written
in language appropriate for children’s age,
showed the Bible-based, gospel-focused prayer
is a series of lessons progressing toward
discipling children in Christ-centered prayer.
Learning the character and attributes of the Lord
became the discipleship path for the children. As
children are being discipled toward becoming
faithful, prayerful, and joyful followers of the
Lord Jesus, they are empowered to share the
gospel in their heart language across
generations. Carol has seen children being able
to disciple other children, sharing the gospel
with adults their parents, and even their
grandparents.

As the children appropriate the filling of the Holy
Spirit, their disposition and behavior changes

has led adults to ask what has caused these
changes in their children’s lives. 
The local churches have surge of energy toward
discipling children. More are seeing them as
missional field and becoming little laborers in the
mission. Churches are moving from
“accommodating the children” mode to
“welcoming and empowering the children” mode.

What started with a conversation between two
women, has now resulted in collaboration across
multiple organizations, local churches, and
volunteers to help minister to the people across
Southeast and South Asia. Sharing the vision and
meeting one another’s needs has enabled
indigenous believers to translate prayer lessons
into local dialects, distribute resources, and map
parts of cities and countries where they can go
next to continue the discipleship process. These
shared efforts have resulted in the multiplication
of the Church across 11 countries in Southeast
and South Asia (SESA) and beyond. Just last
spring, a missionary with Operation Mobilization
from Zambia was trained in these prayer lessons
and began using them in Zambia to reach
children there! Please join us in praying for the
efforts of these ministries. For their continued
effectiveness in discipling the children and
people of the region and for their vision of seeing
the Church grow across all 7,000 of the islands
of the Philippines and across Southeast and
South Asia."

Carol Magno



“All your children shall be
taught by the Lord, and

great shall be the peace of
your children”

-Isaiah 54:13



“Call to me and I will answer
you and tell you great and
unsearchable things you do
not know”
- Jeremiah 33:3



EUROPEEUROPE

The Prayer Covenant's pioneering work in Italy
began in March 2022, and soon after doors to
the ministry began to open in other European
countries. 2024 was a year of fruitful
collaborations for evangelism and training.
Thanks to the partnership with missionary
organizations in Italy (ACP, Christ is the Answer)
hundreds of unchurched children and teenagers,
from other religious backgrounds (Buddhist,
Islamic, Atheist, and even from LGBTQ families)
received Christ and were discipled in the first 5
themes of TPC during summer sports and English
camps in different regions, and about 1500
children were reached throughout Italy during
itinerant evangelistic campaigns from April to
September. 
The training and discipleship work also
continued in various parts of Italy in local
churches, to support parents, leaders and
children's workers.

Evangelistic children’s camps, Italy

Work on translating resources into several
European languages   (Polish, Romanian, German)
also continued, and training courses began in
other countries.
In February 2024, the TPC was launched in
Switzerland, for now in the Italian part, until the
German resources are completed.
While we are looking for national ministry
partners in Germany and planning for the first
launch event in the Berlin area in fall 2025,
Hanna and Päivi, two leaders of the
Healingrooms Kids team led by our TPC national
director Eva Sarsa in Finland, held a workshop at
a large conference, attended by 2,000 people, in
central Finland. Their workshop focused on
activating families to think about praying
together in different ways. They shared
the Prayer Covenant tool, inspiring
many families.

Evangelistic tent campaigns, Italy

Hanna , Finland



At the end of August, Carmen Nocera, TPC Vice President and
Europe Director, held a national conference on The Prayer
Covenant at the University of Theology and Sociology (WSTS)
in Warsaw, Poland. Numerous children's ministry leaders
from all over Poland attended the training both in person and
online, representing 60 churches of different denominations
from 40 cities. We received a great response from leaders
and pastors who recognize the need to get serious with the
new generation and equip children in prayer discipling them
in the 10 pillars of TPC.

TESTIMONY FROM A PASTORTESTIMONY FROM A PASTOR
“We are already seeing the fruits of your ministry among
our kids. God answers kids’ prayers. We pray with them. We
talk about real relationship with Jesus. They know God
listens. And they know He answers them. And they know
how important it is to make it personal. Isn’t that
amazing?” (Past. Asia, Warsaw)

Training in Adjud, Romania

In October Carmen also conducted the official launch and the first training in Romania, with leaders from
seven churches in the Northeast. We are grateful for our TPC national leader on the ground, Samuel
Mitrofan, who has a great network of potential collaborators in both Romania and Moldova, thanks to his
other roles with Evangelism Explosion (Vice President in Europe) and Go Movement (European
Continental Facilitator). We ask for your prayers as we pioneer the TPC work in Romania and Moldova.

TESTIMONY FROM A LEADERTESTIMONY FROM A LEADER
Dear Team, I would like to sum up yesterday's classes with
our youngest - we had a very fruitful time, we talked a lot
and loudly about God. We tried the new "Popcorn" prayer,
which is brilliant for the little ones, they shout out the
slogans that their hearts tell them and then they feel God's
Presence strongly...
Last Sunday we had a wonderful time with the children.
The worship was different than usual, we consolidated the
words that the children learned during the last "popcorn"
prayer with a song. To sum up the topic of Grace, a video
about "The Good Shepherd" was played and after the movie 
we focused on analyzing it. The children remembered a lot from the previous lesson. Then we made
sheep; the children ate popcorn from bowls. We finished our time with a rap. Each child received an
instrument and we played the rhythm at the right time..." (Children's Church Movement, Krakow)

Training in Warsaw, Polonia

Children’s meeting, Krakow



““I have no greater joy than
to hear that my children are

walking in the truth.”
- 3 John 1:4



“My name is Lorena Robles, I am the coordinator
of the Prayer Covenant program in Ecuador, I
want to tell you that we are extremely grateful
to God because the Prayer Covenant opened a
great door of blessing, especially in these times
when prayer is vital and that children can learn
how to intercede for their families. 
I'd like to share with you a short testimony: there
is a rehabilitation center where we are training
through the Prayer Covenant program and the
children of those people who are in the rehab
center are receiving The Prayer Covenant
resources. Many of them are interceding for their
homes and have testified to us how God has
answered these children's prayers. We thank God
for all the people who have contributed and
have opened their hearts to bless this great
work through the Prayer Covenant program.
Thank you so much and God bless every heart
who's willing to extend their hands through this
program, blessings.”

LATIN AMERICA

We are grateful for the amazing work that The Prayer
Covenant team in Latin America, led by Regional Leader
Cristian Restán with two of his key leaders - Daniela and
Dayana - are doing to train and equip children's
ministry leaders who are reaching and discipling
children in many nations throughout Latin America.
In 2024 Colombia, Venezuela, Mexico, Chile, Peru,
Bolivia, continued to work extensively with the The
Prayer Covenant program, promoting the training of
more leaders and teachers. As a result of these
trainings a new country has been reached. We thank
God for the new partnership with Argentina, which was
one of the 2024 goals set by TPC in Latin America.
Furthermore, a new partnership has also been launched
with a church in Panama, believing that it will pave the
way for extending this wonderful program to other
teachers, pastors, church leaders across the Panama
nation. 14 evangelization activities as part of the “day
of prayer” (el dia de oración) strategy were
implemented as part of the discipleship process based
on The Prayer Covenant program.

Elizabeth, a little girl from
Colombia, impacted by the
program, wrote in her drawing of
the two ways: 

"Today, I learned to forgive, to tell
the truth, not to be a liar. I need to
repent."

“My name is Alyson. My testimony as a mother: I
have witnessed how my daughters´ behaviors have
changed in a good way. They are attending The
Prayer Covenant classes, through the different
activities they do, they have been able to learn how
to pray. I see how prayer have helped them to
behave much better. I am very grateful for this
beautiful teachings that helps us very much as a
family.”

El día de oración, Colombia

El día de oración, Colombia

Leader’s training, Colombia

Children’s meeting. Panama



NEW RESOURCENEW RESOURCE :: UNSHAKEABLE  TRUTHS FOR TEENSUNSHAKEABLE  TRUTHS FOR TEENS
Unshakeable Truths for Teens is a follow-up to The
Prayer Covenant for Children, published in 2014
and launched at a 4/14 Best Practices Conference
in NYC. Since then millions of children throughout
the world have been discipled through the Prayer
Covenant themes and are now teenagers. 
If you would like a copy, send an email with your
request to candy@theprayercovenant.org

After teaching school-age children to pray the
Prayer Covenant, our largest partner in
Canada—Pastor Jenni Colwell of Christian Life
Assembly-- shared the need for a preschool
TPC curriculum. She shared that the 10
prayer points outlined on the prayer card
represent a progression through some very
important discipleship lessons in the spiritual
formation of children.
The Prayer Covenant for Preschoolers is a
free, engaging curriculum designed to
introduce children to the power of prayer.

DEVELOPED BY THE CLA K IDS TEAM,DEVELOPED BY THE CLA K IDS TEAM,
THIS  PROGRAM IS  NOT JUST A  K IDS ’THIS  PROGRAM IS  NOT JUST A  K IDS ’

CHURCH CURRICULUM BUT ACHURCH CURRICULUM BUT A
POWERFUL FAMILY  DISCIPLESHIP  TOOL.POWERFUL FAMILY  DISCIPLESHIP  TOOL.

UNSHAKEABLE TRUTH FOR TEENSUNSHAKEABLE TRUTH FOR TEENS   
IS  A  NEW STUDY DESIGNED SPECIF ICALLYIS  A  NEW STUDY DESIGNED SPECIF ICALLY

FOR TEENS TO HELP ADDRESS THEFOR TEENS TO HELP ADDRESS THE
CHALLENGES THEY FACE EVERYDAYCHALLENGES THEY FACE EVERYDAY

USING A S IMPLE,  CHRIST-CENTERED,USING A S IMPLE,  CHRIST-CENTERED,
F IELD-TESTED PRAYER STRATEGY.F IELD-TESTED PRAYER STRATEGY.

WRITTEN BY  –  CANDY MARBALL I  

THE PRAYER HAS BEEN SET  TO A  SONG,
ACCOMPANIED BY HAND MOVEMENTS,  SO THAT THE

LITTLE  ONES CAN EASILY  MEMORIZE  IT .

      If your passion is to see teens become “prayer
saturated Christ followers” who multiply in their
families, their schools, their communities, and
their world, Unshakeable Truths is for you!

—TOM VICTOR,  FOUNDER/SERVANT,  THE GREAT COMMISS ION
COALIT ION,  EXECUTIVE  COMMITTEE ,  INTERNATIONAL PRAYER
COUNCIL ,  FACIL ITATOR,  GO 2020 DECADE CHILDREN ’S  TEAM

NEW RESOURCENEW RESOURCE :THE PRAYER COVENANT FOR PRESCHOOLERS:THE PRAYER COVENANT FOR PRESCHOOLERS



Jenni and her team have done an outstanding job completing the
preschool curriculum. We are grateful for her passionate
leadership. 
Jenni also serves on the Board of The Prayer Covenant. 
Before developing the TPC pre-schoolers curriculum, CLA kids
team had developed special TPC video lesson series during the
pandemic since it was not possible to have face-to-face
gatherings. It has become a tremendous resource both for
inspiring and training leaders, and for communicating and
ministering in a relevant and effective digitally.

Urban Hope, our major partner in the USA is actively committed to
the mission of “no sheep without a shepherd.” Over 200 churches
in New York City, Philadelphia and New Jersey are actively using
The Prayer Covenant resources, discipling children to understand
their identity in Christ as well as evangelizing children—sharing
His love and helping bring life transformation to some of the most
struggling neighborhoods in the United States. The need is so
great. Please know your generous funding helps provide the much-
needed resources to these underprivileged communities. 

“If only someone would have introduced me to
the Prayer Covenant as a child – it would have
been a game changer!” (Jenni Colwell - Langley,
BC)

“My name is Reverend Dr Brenda Byrd, from Helping Hands community outreach and
I just want to talk to you about this phenomenal material called The Prayer
Covenant. With this material we worked with our children in the harvest fest during
October and we used it to talk to the children about life. We talked to them about
how important is to have a relationship with this God who has created them and
love them more than they could ever imagine. We use The Prayer Covenant, there is
so much in this booklet, in the manual and the coloring book to talk about  love,
compassion... and all the things that we want to cultivate in the heart of our
children. I would encourage you get involved with this material, it is phenomenal,
the colors are brilliant and bright, captivating to the children's eyes. The material is
soft and simple that they can understand and they love. Get involved with The
Prayer Covenant, because it teaches children how to pray” (Past. Brenda Byrd -
Helping Hand Minisitry, New Jersey)



Because of your faithful prayers and financial support, YOU are
making a difference in the lives of so many children around the world.
TOGETHER let’s:

You can donate online at theprayercovenant.org/donate 
or mail a check to:

The Prayer Covenant
P.O. Box 281

New Albany, OH 43054
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